NG
ﬁ:__’_fgo
‘f" OX
g
x|

%W-nm""

Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION
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14 March 2025

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No.flgé 2925

ENCODING OF END-OF-SCHOOL-YEAR ASSESSMENT RESULTS IN THE
SUBMISSION LINKS

To:  Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

) Persuant to DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2024, School Calendar of Activities for
School Yesr 2024-2025, the end-of-school-year administration of the Comprehensive
Rapid Literacy Assessment (CRLA), Rapid Mathematics Assessment (RMA) and
Philippine Informal Reading Inventory (Phil-IRI) is scheduled from March 1 to 31,
2025.

2. All schools are required to encode the results of the assessment on or before
April 4, 2025, using the submission link provided below:

Assessments Submission Link
CRLA https:/ /bit.ly/CRLASchoolSubmission
RMA https:/ /bit.ly/RMASchoolSubmission
Phil-IRI (Grades 4-6) https:/ /bit.ly /Phil-IR]_SchoolSubmission
Phil-IRI (Grafes 7-10) https:/ /bit.ly /Phil-IRI_SecondarySchoolSubmission
3. For inquiries or concerns, please contact CES Jennifer P. Ande at the

Curriculum and Learning Management Division (CLMD) through landline number
(074) — 422-7096 or email address: car.clmd@deped.gov.ph.

4. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum is
desired.

ESTELA P. LEON-CARINO EdD, C I
Director IV / Regional
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